Auburn Housing Authority is
putting together basketball
teams and cheer squads to
compete in the SERC NAHRO
MLK Basketball Tournament
and Cheer Competition in
Opelika, AL, in January 2024,

Teams will compete in divisions 18 and under, 15 and under,
or 12 and under.

To be Eligible:

* You must be a resident of AHA or a member of the
Auburn Boys and Girls Club

* 18 or younger as of January 13, 2024

e Must be enrolled in school or an approved GED program

e Have a C or better average or enrolled in a tutoring
program

e Cannot be a member of the Auburn City Schools'
Basketball Team
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